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Does your  Tumble Dryer  give you trouble?

  

Are you seeking a professional help in a timely manner yet affordable?

  

If so; we are a phone call away. We have experience in repairing, replacement, installation of
many different Makes and Models from generic models to high end appliances.  We have
serviced many different companies, businesses, hotels, companies in London and surrounding
area and have great deal of experience in the field whether it is for Residential or Commercial
appliances.

  

We have certified tumble dryer repair specialists / technicians that can provide you with high
level support to all your major needs from Tumble Dryers repairs to freezer repairs and whether
its home repair/maintenance or commercial and can meet your expectations for all types of
other laundry machines for example commercial or domestic laundry machines.

  

24 Hours Commercial Landry Appliance, Commercial Glasswasher,Dishwasher Installers

  

We can provide the all commercial and domestic services that will cover all repairs,
maintenances, replacements and installation of Dishwasher, Tumble Dryer, Laundry Machine,
Washing Machine, Washer Dryer etc.

  

We have fully qualified Dishwasher repair engineers, commercial plumbing, heating engineers
who specialise in tumble dryer repairs, operating in all London and surrounding areas like
Enfield, Twickenham, Bromley, Kent, Essex, Croydon.

  

Does your Dishwasher give you trouble? Are you seeking a professional help in a timely
manner yet affordable? If so; we are a phone call away. We have experience in repairing,
replacement, installation of many different Makes and Models from generic models to high end
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appliances. We have serviced many different companies, businesses, hotels, companies in
London and surrounding area and have great deal of experience in the field whether it is for
Residential or 

  

Commercial plumbing appliances repair,installation engineers

  

We have qualified Dishwasher repair specialists / technicians that can provide you with high
level support to all your major needs from Dishwasher repairs to freezer repairs and whether its
home repair/maintenance or commercial and can meet your expectations for all types of other
laundry machines for example commercial or domestic laundry machines.

  

We have a vast experience of specialist chiller repair, contact us today for a fast and
professional service.

  

High Tech Services troubleshoots and repairs all makes and models of closed loop recirculating
chillers. Upon receipt, our ACCA certified technicians perform a complete evaluation of the
chiller including Electrical, Refrigeration, and Fluid Circulating system.

  

This is to determine the overall condition of the chiller so that we can make a recommendation
and estimate of the repairs. Once the customer authorizes the repairs we perform this work
using state of the art equipment and the highest standards of workmanship. Our technicians
follow the EPA guidelines for refrigerant recovery and recycling.

    

All systems are leak tested using helium mass spectrometer leak detectors to ensure that there
are no leaks in the entire refrigeration system. After the repairs are completed each chiller is run
through a full performance test using our 2200 watt heat load. 
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